
Resource Management Act 1991 – Public Notice of the 
Operative Date of a Plan Change to the Queenstown 
Lakes District Council Operative District Plan
Pursuant to Clause 20 of the First Schedule of the Resource Management Act 1991 the Queenstown 
Lakes District Council gives public notice that on 9 May 2019 the Queenstown Lakes Operative District 
Plan will become operative with respect to the following Plan Change - Plan Change 53: Northlake.

A full copy of the schedule to make this Plan Change operative can be viewed online at the 
following locations:

•	 QLDC website: www.qldc.govt.nz – under District Plan Changes to the 		
	 Operative 	District Plan – Plan Change 53 Northlake; and under Status of the 	
	 District Plan

•	 Queenstown 
	 Council offices: 10 Gorge Road 
	 Public library: 10 Gorge Road

•	 Wānaka
	 Council offices: 47 Ardmore St Street
	 Public library: Dunmore Street, Wānaka

•	 Arrowtown
	 Public library: 58 Buckingham Street

For further information regarding these matters, please call the Council on (03) 441 0499.

Overseas during the voting period for the visitor levy 
referendum?
If you will be living or travelling overseas during the voting period (14 May - 5 June) for the QLDC 
referendum on the proposed visitor levy, you may be able to apply to do a special vote.

When applying for this, please provide the QLDC Electoral Officer with a forwarding address to 
send your voting documents. You will need to pay for the return postage. Currently, there is no 
ability for election documents to be scanned and emailed to overseas voters, or for overseas 
voters to scan and email completed voting documents back to the electoral officer.

If you are travelling, you should provide an address where you are likely to be for approximately 
one week after the start of the voting period. Please note that there are widely varying delivery 
times for New Zealand mail posted to overseas countries, so there is no guarantee that voting 
documents will reach you in time at the nominated address.

Refer to https://www.nzpost.co.nz/personal/sending-internationally/world-zones for current 
advice on when mail posted overseas will arrive in various locations.

Contact QLDC’s Electoral Officer, Jane Robertson via jane.robertson@qldc.govt.nz or call
03 441 0499.

Brewery Creek And Reavers Lane Community Pre-
Consultation – Natural Hazard Review
Do you own property, live or work in the Brewery Creek or Reavers Lane areas?

The Brewery Creek area: The Reavers Lane area: What isn’t in scope:

•     Bowen Street

•     Industrial Place

•     Repco Boulevard

•     Sawmill Road

•     Some properties on the     	
� western side of Gorge Road

•     Huff Street

•     Fryer Street

•     Hamilton Road

•     Some properties on Robins  	
       Road

Land in Gorge Road outside 
of these areas has already 
been considered in previous 
District Plan review work

If you do, QLDC invites you to one of our Proposed District Plan pre-consultation sessions (9 & 
11 May) to discuss the natural hazards in Reavers Lane and Brewery Creek, possible risks and 
potential options for managing them.

To find out more about when and where the sessions will take place and what areas being 
reviewed , please head to https://letstalk.qldc.govt.nz
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